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Mr Rynd Smith
 
At the Preliminary Meeting on Wednesday 16th September legal counsel for
Scottish Power Renewables (SPR), Robert Innes, mentioned that SPR had
bookings at Snape Maltings and that they could hold meetings there either in
person or entailing a hybrid mix of in person and virtual.
 
For a variety of different reasons there are many people in the area who are
uncomfortable with the prospect of virtual hearings and I add my voice to those
requesting that in person hearings be held at Snape Maltings, starting with the
OPEN FLOOR HEARINGS on 7, 8 and 9 October 2020.
 
Sincerely
Peter Watson
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